
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free 800-727-9170 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

April 30, 2018 

Attn: Filing Center 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301 

RE: AR 602 – Comments of Avista Utilities in Rulemaking Regarding Service Disconnection 
Reports for Energy Utilities 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (“Avista” or the “Company”) has no objections to the 
rule as currently proposed in the above-referenced proceeding, and has no additional comments at 
this time. 

Avista appreciates the opportunity to participate in the process and provide comments in this 
rulemaking proceeding. 

If you have any questions regarding these comments, please contact me at (509) 495-7839 or by 
email at jaime.majure@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jaime Majure 

Regulatory Policy Analyst 
Avista Utilities 
(509) 495-7839
jaime.majure@avistacorp.com
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